


PUBLIC COMMENT

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Fort Belknap Tribal Housing Authority is requesting a time extension on the ICDBG-ARP Grant #22RP3002980, for exterior renovations.  Additional time is needed to complete the project.  If you have any questions concerning this time extension request you can call Amber Belgard, Acting Executive Director at (406) 353-2111.
